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AGENTS’ BULLETIN # 2014-1-16
TO:    
ALL UPC AGENTS
RE:   EFT Changes – Effective January 25, 2014
At UPC we are committed to ease of use for both our agent partners and our mutual customers.  Our 11-pay EFT plan has been a sore subject for a number of years and has generated a large amount of calls to our Customer Service department. 
I am excited to announce that the system is changing and has also been enhanced!  Insureds that are on the current EFT format will be sent an email correspondence this week informing them of the change.  A copy of the email is included below my signature.  As noted in the email, instructions on how to convert to the new format will be posted on the UPC Insurance website.
In addition to the change for the 11-pay EFT setup and conversion, the new solution will allow for one-time payments.  In effect, we will have e-check available along with our current MasterCard and Visa payment options.  Agents will have a new, more visible payment icon in Agency Link.  This will allow you to input e-check payments for the insured from your office eliminating the need for overnighting payments.
When writing a policy, you will now need to make sure you input an email address.  This will not be required until application time.  This email address will be used to welcome your customer and to provide information regarding the new payment option.  It will also be used to inform any insured that has created a payment profile when a new invoice is created.
We hope you will enjoy using these new features.  As always, if you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact your UPC marketing professional.

Cindy Johnson, Regional Marketing Manager – North Florida – ext. 202 –cjohnson@upcinsurance.com
Julie Lowery, Territory Manager – Central & North Florida – ext. 147 – jallen@upcinsurance.com 
Rick Allen, Territory Manager – West Central Florida – ext. 139 – rallen@upcinsurance.com
Margie Wise, Territory Manager – South Florida – ext. 141 – mwise@upcinsurance.com
Pete Hutchinson, Marketing Director – MA/RI – 413-875-5712 – phutchinson@upcinsurance.com
Bonnie Hayes, Territory Manager – MA – 207-740-8342 – bhayes@upcinsurance.com 
Robb Crosswhite, Marketing Director – North Carolina – 919-618-9900 – rcrosswhite@upcinsurance.com
Kathy Frombach, Marketing Director – New Jersey – 609-760-2033 – kfrombach@upcinsurance.com
Carolyn Marro – AVP/Marketing – ext. 140 – cmarro@upcinsurance.com
Jay Williams – VP/Marketing – ext. 138 – jwilliams@upcinsurance.com
Sincerely,

[image: image1.png]



Jay K. Williams, CIC, CRM, AAI, AIP, ACSR

Vice President – Marketing
Subject: UPC Insurance Online Payment Center – Upcoming Changes COMING SOON

Insured Name: Named Insured

Policy Number: XXX 0000000

Hello, we are excited to announce changes to the UPC Insurance Online Payment Center COMING SOON! 

Beginning January 25th, you will still be able to access the Online Payment Center through the UPC Insurance portal at www.upcinsurance.com; however, you will notice a few additional options on the “Make A Payment” link.  One of these options includes a new “Express” payment option where you can make a payment without the need to manage your profile or saving your bank account information!

Upon your initial visit to the new UPC Insurance Online Payment Center, you will be able to log in using your existing User Name and Password ((links for forgotten user name (new!) and password are provided)).  Once logged into your profile, you will notice some format and layout changes to the ‘My Account’ screen.  Instead of your entire installment schedule, you will now be presented with the current amount due and the payment due date.  You will still have the option to Pay your bill online same-day or schedule a single payment for a future date as well as set up or manage Automatic Draft.  

Other exciting enhancements we would like to share are listed below:


Ability to view your Invoices online


New Forgot User Name link

If you are enrolled in Automatic Draft, your draft will now occur 2 days prior to the due date.


If you currently have your Invoice Print turned off, it will continue to be suppressed in the new system. However, if you would like to turn your print back on, please email us at upcelectronicpayments@csc.com or call us at 1-800-295-8016.  


Each renewal will need to be added to your account and, if you choose, Automatic Draft scheduled.   The new system will not automatically continue your enrollment in Auto Pay.

Please remember to view the EFT INSTRUCTION documentation that will be posted on the www.upcinsurance.com website to become familiar with the new screens and options.   Hopefully you will find the new Online Payment System to be more user friendly, however, if you need any assistance, please email us at upcelectronicpayments@csc.com or call us at 1-800-295-8016 8:00am to 5:00pm EST Monday – Friday.

Please note:

Online payments submitted by 3 PM EST, Monday through Friday (excluding bank holidays) are posted to the policy on the same day.  Payments posted outside of this time frame are posted the next business day.

Payment(s) made after the policy cancellation date does not imply that the policy has or will be reinstated.  You will need to contact your agent.

This email is for informational purposes only. Please do not reply to the address above.
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